Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls
1055 N. Military Rd., Niagara Falls, NY 14304
Johanna Richards, Principal
Phone: (716) 283-1455

Dear New Catholic Academy Families,

First and foremost, we wanted to welcome you to Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls and thank you for
your commitment to Catholic education. We are getting ready for the 2025-2026 school year, and
have prepared the registration forms and tuition agreements for our new families. Please read the
information below.

-> The registration fee will remain at $100 per student up to 2 students and 3 or more students are
$250 total. NEW! If you turn in your completed Registration Forms and fee by February 14th,
you can take $25 off per child or $100 off per family with 3 or more! This fee is non-refundable.

=> Tuition Agreement Model for K - Grade 8 Fundraising Families

1 child $4,500
2 children $7,100
3 children $9,700

4 children or $12,300
more

*Note: Remember due to this new model, the multi-child discount has been factored in and there is no
Catholic Parishioner Discount anymore.

=> Pre-K 3 & 4 Tuition Agreements
@ Pre-K 3 - 3 day program (M-W-F) $4,700 per student
@ Pre-K 3 - 5 day program $5,900 per student
@ Pre-K 4 - 55,600 per student
@ Discounts: 10% off will be taken if you have a Pre-K child and a child(ren) in K-8. 20% off
will be taken if you have 2 or more children in Pre-K 3 & 4.
=> Financial Aid Opportunities (K- Gr. 8 only)
@ BISON Fund applications will be on-line at www.bisonfund.com for new and returning
families starting January 15, 2025, and the deadline to apply is March 15, 2025. Current
BISON families will receive an email to reapply. It is each family's responsibility to do this
each year. Please follow the reapplication instructions.
€ FACTS Financial Aid - Tuition Assistance is available for those who qualify. Any families in
need of tuition assistance MUST apply to the Bison Fund first to determine eligibility.
Once the Bison application has been received, families may submit an application for
financial aid. Requests must be made by submitting an application to FACTS (additional
FACTS fees apply) who will make their recommendation to the Finance Committee for a
final decision. Funds are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.
Here is the link - https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3MHO5.



http://www.bisonfund.com/
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3MH05

=> All K-8 families are required to fundraise or buy-out of fundraising. Buy-out families must pay
$600 on top of tuition listed above to opt out of fundraising. We are still working on the
fundraisers for the 25-26 school year. At this time, Fundraising families are required to
participate in the following fundraisers:
% Sept./Oct. - Football Crazr - sell 25 tickets at $10 each
% Nov./Dec. - 12 Days of Christmas Gift Card Raffle - sell 25 tickets at $10 each
% Jan./Feb. - Auction- donate a basket/item worth $25.00
% Feb./March - Gertrude Hawk Easter Candy - sell at least $150
=> All tuition must be paid in one of two ways (no exceptions):
¢ Paid in full by August 1, 2025 ($100 discount)
or
+« Paid through FACTS and a FACTS account established no later than July 1, 2025. Go to
http://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3MHO5 to set up your account. Annual enrollment is
$45.00 per family. Tuition is spread over 10 months beginning in August.
=> Please turn in a copy of your child’s birth certificate and Baptismal Certificate.

If you have any questions regarding tuition, BISON Scholarship, or Financial Aid, please call Maxine
Menshon, our business manager, at 716-283-1455 ext. 204, or email her at
mmenshon@catholicacademynf.org.

If you have any other questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at 716-283-1455 ext. 202 or
via email jrichards@catholicacademynf.org.

God bless you all and thank you once again for choosing Catholic Academy of Niagara Falls!

Johanna Richards, Principal
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